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  29/03/2020 

 

Corrigendum-1 

 

This is in reference to the Walk-In notice for document verification for 02 Nos of Posts of 

Assistant Nursing Superintendent purely on contractual outsourced basis published on 25
th

 

March 2020 on ICSIL Website. It is to inform that, In view of the National clamp down till 

April 14, 2020, the date of document verification has been postponed to 17
th

 April 2020. 

 

All other details including terms & conditions are unchanged. However, the date of Walk-In 

will again depend on the situation that will be prevailing on April, 14, 2020.  

 

Note: - In View of pandemic COVID-19 spread, if some Government directives are 

there then the date of Walk-In document verification may be extended further. 


